
 
 

TIMETABLE CHANGES 
 

 

Dear Passengers! 
 

Due to an extraordinary renovation there will be 
train replacement bus service of the Budapest-
Hegyeshalom main railway line between Győr and 
Budapest-Kelenföld. The replacement bus service 
will starts with train 1035 on 26th of October 2023 
until train 1032 on 18th of November 2023. 
Budapest-Déli pályaudvar will not be served. 

 

Information for passengers on the Budapest – Vienna – Prague direction:  
▪ The RegioJet train replacement buses depart from Budapest-Kelenföld station at the 

time what is on your ticket (1 hour earlier than the original train schedule) from Etele 
tér, found near to the station  

▪ At Győr station, a train replacement bus will stop in front of the station building, 
where you have to transfer to the train.   

▪ In order to support the transfer, the trains will depart from track 1 of Győr station.  
▪ Trains from Győr station run according to their original schedule.  
▪ The train departs after the passengers of the last replacement bus have transferred!  

 

Information for passengers on the Prague - Vienna - Budapest direction:  
▪ Trains run to Győr station according to the original schedule.  
▪ At Győr station, passengers have to change to a train replacement bus.  
▪ RegioJet buses leave Győr in front of the station building.  
▪ In order to support the transfer, trains will arrive on track 1 of Győr station.  
▪ There will be a delay of approximately 30 minutes to your arrival at Budapest-

Kelenföld station  

We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your understanding!  

For more information, please check www.regiojet.com or www.continentaltrain.com 

websites. In Hungary the RegioJet trains are operated by the Continental Railway Solution 

Kft. 
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